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The people of Oregon overwhelmingly voted against any type of ranked choice 

voting. 

It is shameful and highly disappointing that our representatives do not listen to what 

the majority in Oregon has asked for. When you do not, it just makes it easier to not 

vote for any representative that supports this or any other bill that subverts the results 

of what the people of Oregon voted for in an election. 

I respectfully ask that this bill gets opposed. 

 


